MINUTES OF THE SMITHVILLE TOWN BOARD
MARCH 27, 2017

A special meeting of the Smithville Town Board was called to order at 6:30pm March 27, 2017. The purpose of
the meeting was to be introduced to perspective members for the position of Assessor. The following Town
Board members were in attendance:

Supervisor Fred Heisler
Councilman Karl Ludwig

Councilman Tom Pollard

Councilman Bob Whitmore Town Clerk Alison Owens
Absent: Councilman John Cammarata also 2 perspective candidates: Susan Mclintyre,
Jeff Lowe

Also under consideration was Michael Maxwell, who had previously presented himself to the Town Board. The
Board interviewed and/or considered the 3 candidates and in the following Resolution appointed Jeff Lowe to
be the Assessor for the Town of Smithville.

RESOLUTION # 10 (2017): APPOINT JEFFREY LOWE ASSESSOR FOR TOWN OF SMITHVILLE

Resolved to appoint Jeff Lowe as sole Assessor for the Town of Smithville from April 1, 2017-Sept. 30, 2019
pending completed and approved Chenango County application.

Pollard: aye Cammarata: absent

Ludwig: aye

Whitmore: aye

Heisler: aye

Supervisor Heisler will call Mr. Lowe; Town Clerk Owens will write Mr. Lowe, Mr. Maxwell and Ms. Mcintyre.

It was mentioned that the Disability exemption which is part of Smithville’s exemption allowance on
assessments and taxes, should be a Local Law per a little known law.

ACH Deposit for CHIPS has been made into the Town account so it will be transferred into the Highway Major
Equipment account.

There was no other business to come before the Board. The next regular meeting will be April 17, 2017. The
meeting was considered adjourned at 8pm.

Alison B. Owens

Smithville Town Clerk



